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Welcome back to the new school year, we hope you have had a brilliant summer despite the
far from perfect weather! |t has been Lovely to welcome the children back and hearting
all about their exciting summers, they all look so smart in their uniforms and are all

settling back into school Life so well

Food and Fun

big thank you to all staff who delivered our Food and Fun programme over the summer, we had up to 80
children through the doors daily for the 12 sessions and we really hope they enjoyed themselves. The free
programme Wouldn’'t have taken place without the support and hard work of the staff and those Who

delivered the various workshops so, once again, thank you to them all

Seesaw

Seesaw logins have been sent home this week, please scan the QR code as soon as possible to ensure you
are up to date with the latest information and activities that your child is doing. Any problems with
Seesaw please let us Know. A reminder to please follow the normal lines of communication should you wish
to speak to, or get in touch with, your child's class teacher. Phone or e mail are to be used please rather
than Seesaw messaging.

School drop off and collection

A reminder that we operate an unofficial one way system in school to avoid as much congestion as possible.

If you can approach school past the Water Works and Leave down Marli hill that would be very helpful

Being based in a rural community does mean a Lot of agricultural vehicles use the road outside the school
which does cause some issues so if our traffic is all going in the same direction it definitely helps!

At the end of the school day can we ask the Discoverers parents to Lleave as soon as possible to ensure
there is parking room for the parents of our older children. |f you need to stay to wait for an older child

please ensure your child remains with you and is away from the classes of those children still working
Thank you

Unitorm
A polite reminder to please Label all items of uniform, three days in and things have already gone missing

It really helps staff reunite items with their owners if everything is Labelled. Thank you

Communication and Consent Forms

Miss Anna Will be sending out pupil information and consent forms via Seesaw next week, please can these
be filled in as soon as possible to ensure we have the most up to date information for you and your child

After School Clubs

This academic year we Will be offering two staff run after school clubs each half term. This half term
Mr Roberts »\‘ offering football club to any children in Years 3 - 6 and Mrs Williams will be offering
Gardening CL i i i

any children in Reception - Year 2. These clubs Will be running on a Monday, starting on
Monday 16th September, from 3.20 - Upm. There is no need to book just please let your child know if they

are attending.

Thank you for your support this week,
Mrs Martin



